
FOI 0502/2024 Response  

 

This message originated from outside of NHSmail. Please do not click links or open attachments 

unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Clarification: Referred means raised concerns about a registrant's fitness to practice, it does not 

imply routine checking on whether the registrant is  currently registered which would constitute 

routine communication with the NMC. I trust this clarifies the nature of the information 

requested. 

 

Dear Birmingham and Solihull Mental Health NHS Foundation Trust, Please would  you  be so kind 

as to  supply 

1.      The  number of nurses your organisation  referred to the Nursing and Midwifery Council in 

each of the following  years: 2019, 2020, 2021, 2022 and 2023. 

 

The Trust is unable to provide a response to your query. 

 

This is because the requested information is not centrally recorded in our system and will require 

exhaustive and manual measures to obtain.  

 

The Trust therefore rely on exemption Section 12 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to deny 

this aspect of your request.  

 

The Trust would like to suggest that you redirect this query to the Nursing and Midwifery Council as 

they may hold the data you are seeking.  

 

 

2.      The number of Midwives your organisation referred to the Nursing and Midwifery Council in 

each of the following years 2019,2020,2021, 2022 and 2023. 

 

NIL (0) 

 

Please note that BSMHFT explitcly provide mental health services and we do not provide physical 

healthcare like an Acute Trust.  

 


